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From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov 
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2022 7:11:23 PM
To: agenda comments 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Agenda Comments
Response requested: Yes
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Comment on Agenda Items
Date & Time: 03/14/2022 7:11 pm
Response #: 931
Submitter ID: 46526
IP address: 73.83.240.47
Time to complete: 4 min. , 35 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. Erin W

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Parkwood

4. ewyatt@riseup.net

5. 03/21/2022

6. Ordinance No. 957 Authorizing the Use of Eminent Domain for Acquisition of Certain Real Properties - to Construct the State Route 523 (N/NE 145th
Street) & I-5 Interchange

7. More of a question, really -- for those of us who own houses on 3rd Ave NE, what is the plan for our private road? 3rd Ave NE seems il l-positioned
in relation to the future roundabout, so I am wondering how the city plans to guarantee us access to our houses when construction starts?

8. (○) Neutral

Thank you,
City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.
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